

Ms. Diane Bielski CFO Ourlaw PO Box 975 Easton, MA 02334

October 17, 2005

Dear Ms. Bielski.

On behalf of all the children who will benefit from your help, I want to thank Outlaw for reaching out to your customers in support of Save the Children's Gulf Coast Relief Fund for Children.

Save the Children staff continues to mobilize many resources so that evacuated and displaced children can quickly begin their emotional recovery following two of the worst Gulf Coast hurricanes in our lifetime. Our global expertise in supporting children overwhelmed by disastet and war and our seven decades of work in some of America's poorest places - including in rural Mississippi - positioned us to initiate effective responses for children emotionally overwhelmed by this natural disaster.

Our work is focused on four priorities to support children's return to stability, normalcy and self-esteem. These are: providing school-based psychosocial support; supporting structured out-of-school-time activities; assisting in the creation of "safe spaces" for children served by preschools, after-school providers and community groups; and assisting community groups in restoring services for children.

Collaboration with community groups and parish, state and federal education and mental health officials allow us to implement these important programs. But it's the assistance of caring corporations and donors like you that gives us the funding to make these programs a reality.

Sincerely,

nior Manager, Corporate Partnerships

P. (203) 221-4143

lsette@savechildren.org

Save the Children.

Luciana Sette Senior Manager, Corporate Partnerships

> 54 Wilton Road Westport, CT 06880 USA Tel: (203) 221-4143 Fax: (203) 221-3753 E-mail: LSette@savechildren.org www.savethechlidren.org